
Important information  
from the QSuper Board

This notice is to inform members of important information from the 
QSuper Board about regulatory and product changes to the QSuper 
Income account.

Changes to reduce our administration fee 
In line with our commitment to keep fees low, from 1 July 2018, we reduced our administration fee from 0.18% to 0.16% per annum.

Further, from this time, the administration fee cap also changed from $1,000 to $900 per annum.  From 1 July 2018, any administration 
fees you pay on your Accumulation and/or Income account/s over the cap of $900 in a financial year (that’s the combined figure for all of 
these accounts) will be rebated back to you in July of the next financial year, as long as you still have an account with QSuper at the time of 
the refund.

Changes to Self Invest
We are expanding our exchange traded fund (ETF) offering in our Self Invest option available within Accumulation and standard 
Income accounts.  To give you more choice, we are adding two new ETFs to the range available on the Self Invest platform. The 
new ETFs are iShares Global Consumer Staples ETF and iShares Global Healthcare ETF. More information about these ETFs can be 
found at qsuper.qld.gov.au/selfinvest-etfs. This change was effective from 1 July 2018.

Change to Socially Responsible investment option 
Please note that the asset allocation range for cash in the Socially Responsible investment option changed effective from 27 November 
2017. This option now has a cash allocation range of 0 – 20% (previously 0 – 15%).

This information and all products are issued by the QSuper Board (ABN 32 125 059 006, AFSL 489650) as trustee for QSuper 
(ABN 60 905 115 063). This is general information only, so it does not take into account your personal objectives, financial 
situation, or needs. You should consider whether the product is appropriate for you by reading the product disclosure statement 
(PDS). You can download the PDS from qsuper.qld.gov.au or call us on 1300 360 750 to request a copy. © QSuper Board 2018. 
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If you need more information, please contact us:


